REVERE MEN’S GOLF CLUB
EXECUTIVE BOARD MEETING MINUTES OF JANUARY 6, 2021
LOCATION: REVERE GOLF CLUB

I. Officers in attendance (those with X were present):

X|Pres: M. Paveza X! VP: B. Gajewski X | Treas: J. Desiderio

X|Sec: K. DuMay X! TournChair: T. Cox |X | H-capChair: M. Keegan

X| Mem/SocChair: G. Keith | X| PastPres: S. Sommer

President Mike Paveza opened the meeting at about 1:30P.M.

II. Agenda

a)

II1.

LeRoy Lalley volunteered to be Tournament Chair for the Member-Member Tournament
and presented his ideas related to how to run the tournament. The Board will discuss his
ideas at our next meeting and bring LeRoy back to potentially negotiate some of the
rules. Tom will check with Bill Klemke to see if we can get Oct 19 or 21.

Tom will confirm with Revere how they will handle “no-shows” for Wednesday golf.
Gary reported we have 221 members.

Gary is “primary contact” from SNGA for confirming number of members. Mike
confirmed that the W9 will be sent out at end of January.

Around February 1, SNGA will invoice us for SNGA membership ($30 per member).
There will not be a general meeting next week due to Nevada Covid restrictions.

Board meetings will be the first Wednesday of every month; general membership
meetings are the second Wednesday (depending on Covid restrictions).

Meeting adjourned at 2:38PM.

Respectfully submitted:
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Kevyn DuMay
Secretary Revere Men'’s Golf Club (RMGC)



